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May 27, 2009 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation from PPC and PNUCC on the Sixth Power Plan 
 
The Public Power Council and the Pacific Northwest Utilities Conference Committee have asked 
to present some of their views on the Council’s power plan and have a discussion with Council 
members. 
 
The panel will consist of the following: 
 

• Scot Corwin, Executive Director, PPC 
• Dick Adams, Executive Director, PNUCC 
• Bill Gaines, Director, Tacoma Public Utilities 
• Steve Klein, General Manager, Snohomish PUD 

 
 


